Explanatory note on draft 3 of the new Strategic Framework (NSF)

16 December 2009

Pointers:

1. Draft 3 of the NSF incorporates inputs resulting from the consultative meeting organized by the Secretariat of the Basel Convention on 7 and 8 December 2009 in Geneva, Switzerland.

2. The new draft has revisited the Vision, Guiding principles and the Goals and Objectives based on the outcome of the three working groups set up during the meeting. In doing so, efforts have been made to collate the different inputs.

3. Additionally, a Background and Context sections have been elaborated to introduce the draft NSF. The presentation of these two sections are meant to reflect the discussion that took place regarding the context into which the NSF is being developed.

4. As part of the Goals and Objectives, a set of generic indicators are proposed to provide more visibility about the possible outcome arising from the implementation of the NSF. Also, indication on « leading responsibility » and « cooperation » is provided. The consultative meeting did not discuss these elements.  

Guidance requested:

The Secretariat is most grateful to the participants to the consultative meeting to inform the Secretariat about their views on:

1. The new structure and content of draft 3 of the NSF regarding the Vision, the Guiding principles and the Goals and Objectives.

2. The usefulness of the sections Background and The Context.

3. The appropriateness of having additional elements, especially Indicators under each Goal. 

Should the inclusion of proposed indicators be relevant, the Secretariat would then explain in the draft 3 of the NSF, that will be posted on the Basel Convention web site by the end of January 2010, that these indicators are included for the purpose of illustrating the sort of outputs that could be expected from the implementation of the NSF but that these elements were not addressed by the consultative meeting.The proposed indicators would then be subject to review, changes or deletion through the comments to be submitted before the end of March 2010.

